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From: Commanding Officer, U. S. Naval Hospital, Guam
To: Global Food Service

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. It is with great pleasure that I convey my sincere
appreciation for the superior food service you have provided to
U.S. Naval Hospital, Guam from October 2003 to June 2004.

2. Your professionalism and initiative in managing the Galley
is especially noteworthy. You increased customer satisfaction
by implementing an attractive calorie conscious menu, improved
sanitation measures and provided excellent customer friendly
service. Additionally, you improved the aesthetics of the
galley by providing an original mural on the wall and worked
with volunteers who participated in a Self-help Project to paint
the galley.

3. Your exceptional professionalism and initiative reflected
great credit upon your staff and you. Thank you for a job “Well

Done."” \~—%7//

K. A. RIE



